














































Redaction Reasons by Exemption

Reason Description Pages
(Count)

Emp Direct Deposit

Previous Determination pursuant to Open 
Records Decision 684.  A direct deposit 
authorization form completed by a public 
employee is the employee's private 
information and is excepted from required 
public disclosure under section 552.101 in its
entirety.  A governmental body need not ask
for a decision from the Attorney General in 
order to withhold from required public 
disclosure this type of information.

19(1)

Section 552.108

Certain Law Enforcement, Corrections, and 
Prosecutorial Information:  Information held
by a law enforcement agency or prosecutor 
that deals with the detection, investigation, 
or prosecution of crime is excepted from the 
requirements of Section 552.021 if:  (1) 
release of the information would interfere 
with the detection, investigation, or 
prosecution of crime;
(2) it is information that deals with the 
detection, investigation, or prosecution of 
crime only in relation to an investigation 
that did not result in conviction or deferred 
adjudication

1(4)
19(2)
20(2)
21(1)
22(1)
23(2)
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